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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

 

I support for the proposed amendments to national forest management plans to protect and enhance old-growth

forests in alignment with President Biden's Executive Order 14072.

 

 

 

But the over all goal should be preventing any degradation of these critical old growth forest ecosystems.

 

 

 

This should be mostly passive (tho controlled burns may be occasionally necessary since fire is a part of the over

all health of the system).

 

 

 

Increase the distribution of natural forests (not young "tree farms").

 

 

 

Thank you for your efforts to protect our invaluable old-growth forests.

 

 

 

Best Regards,

 

Stu Levy


